
DPO Seeking Expert Consultants

Dear Licensee:

The Division of Professions and Occupations has updated the Expert Consultant process.
All interested licensees must fill out the attached Expert Consultant application (DOC
format, PDF) for Board/Program review and approval.

Please only submit an application if you currently carry an active license, have not had
any discipline, or any pending disciplinary cases currently open. The purpose of this new
process is to build upon the list of current Expert Consultants that the Boards/Programs
currently are utilizing. Once you have applied and have been approved, you will be asked
to attend a webinar training for Expert Consultants.

Please be sure to include all application materials to the following email address:
dora_dpo_expert_witnesses@state.co.us. Thank you.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZjxCnh_lBxa9xu3SOtbLJP2Hx8ZRhhsyCt4Fbb-fuzU/edit?usp=sharing&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CAL9jtcUtaFn7Q1ZKw3AO73GacaNcdld/view?usp=sharing&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
mailto:dora_dpo_expert_witnesses@state.co.us

